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Comment - I respectfully urge MIRC to support expansion of Medicaid in VA. Expansion will permit at 
least 400,000 Virginians to have health care and the federal govt will cover the cost for at least the first 
several years. It will be good for these Virginians, save the Commonwealth money in uninsured 
hospital visits, and probably add quite a few new jobs. Virginia really looks behind the times if we do 
not expand Medicaid.
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